
General Education Committee 
Meeting Minutes 

Thursday, November 12, 2009 
 

Members Present: Jon Inglett, Mary Turner, Jennifer Ball, Catherine Kinyon, Dr. Jeff Carlisle, 
Ernest Gobert, Douglas Gregory, Lori Farr, and Robin McMurry 
 
Members Absent: Tamala Zolicoffer, Dr. Janet Perry, Randy Hopkins, Max Simmons, Greg 
Gardner, Jay Ramanjulu, Dr. Glenne Whisenhunt, and Jeff Cleek 
 
The committee unanimously approved the minutes from the October 2009 meeting. 
 
The chair discussed moving future meetings to the third Thursday of the month (instead of the 
second Thursday) to allow all members to be present.   
 
The meeting focused entirely on brainstorming recommendations for the FY09 General 
Education Assessment results.  Members worked in small groups, reviewed the FY09 results, 
and notated possible recommendations. 
 
The brainstorming lists were collected and will be compiled for the final December 3rd meeting 
for further discussion and approval. 
 
The meeting was adjourned. 


